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SpinePoint Medical Announces Upcoming Launch

SpinePoint Medical announced today the upcoming launch of its
portfolio of interbody and pedicle screw solutions. The company
anticipates FDA clearance for a cervical cage in mid-2024 with
market launch in 2025. Following the introduction of the cervical
cage, SpinePoint plans to release seven additional products utilizing
the same patented 'Z' shape design. This unique design enables a
spring-like action that accommodates the natural movements of the
entire spine, regardless of the surgical approach. In the pipeline is a
unique pedicle screw that can go around corners. Lali Sekhon, MD
founded the company and is the CMO. Robert Weakley, former Vice
President of Business Development for Zimmer Biomet, is the
company CEO. Mark Ojeda, former VP at ATEC and NuVasive, is Vice
President of Marketing and Strategy.



